

K9SFORWARRIORS

GIVE A NEW LEASH ON LIFE TO RESCUE DOGS AND MILITARY HEROES

K9s For Warriors is a 501(c)(3)

April 11, 2018

Dear AHEPA,

We are so excited to be sending you this letter, because that means that the dog you have generously sponsored has entered our kennel for training! We are so grateful for your donation and support that will save a warrior's life.

Included is a picture of your sponsored dogs, **Penelope AHEPA** and **George AHEPA**. Our trainers have carefully selected them, and we will continue to let you know how they are doing in their training. If you have any questions regarding the dogs or the process, we would love to hear from you.

On behalf of the men and women that we serve, and from all of us at K9s For Warriors, we thank you. Your support is the reason that the newest generation of returning warriors can turn their life around.

Best regards and thank you,

Rafin

Rory Diamond

Chief Executive Officer

K9s For Warriors